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Leroy is a vital member of our branch. He is our branch Treasurer; he is our membership 

chairperson; he keeps our webpage on the AGS website current and attractive. In addition 

to all this, he is one of the volunteer researchers at our branch. When he takes on a 

research project for someone who has contacted our branch, he goes all out, trying to find 

every bit of data. The results of his research can be found in several articles in Relatively 

Speaking. Leroy contributes his knowledge and research skills to community 

organizations helping them preserve their records. Our branch owes him a debt of 

gratitude. 
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